
 

 

 

 
Contact: Colette Goodwin 
Phone: 9392 5138 
 
22 November 2017 

 
 

Ms Maria Atkinson 
Chair Sydney Eastern City Planning Panel 
GPO Box 39  
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
  
 
Dear Ms Atkinson, 
 
 
RE:  RPA Acceptance for 2017SCL045 - PGR_2017_IWEST_001_00 

 

466-480 NEW CANTERBURY ROAD AND 26-36 HERCULES STREET, DULWICH HILL  

I refer to your letter to Council dated 16 October, 2017 inviting Council to be the Relevant Planning 
Authority for the above Planning Proposal to amend Marrickville Local Environmental Plan (MLEP) 
2011.  

This letter confirms that Council accepts the role of Relevant Planning Authority (RPA) as resolved at 
its meeting on the 21 November, 2017.   

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Harjeet Atwal on 
9335 2247 or Colette Goodwin on 9392 5138. 

Yours sincerely  

 
Harjeet Atwal  
PLANNING OPERATIONS MANAGER 

 


